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I Strongly Oppose SB 821.  

The evidence I have seen documents that sex offenders particularly pediphiles often 

do not change their proclivities no matter the treatment and are highly likely to re-

offend.  

I would rather that we inconvenience a convicted perpetrator and have them under a 

mandatory check in policy than have someone in the public be victimized, especially 

a minor/child. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anna Munson  


